
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 15th July 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 19th July – Year 6 Prom  

Wednesday 20th July – Year 6 Graduation Assembly 10.00am 

     

Wednesday 20th July – Last Day of Summer Term, school finishes at 2.15pm 

 

Monday 5th September – Start of Autumn Term for Years 1-6 (Children in EYFS will have a 

staggered start and receive details separately.  

Updates This Week 

School Closure Next Week 

As mentioned on the letter sent out earlier today, the school building will be closed to all pupils 

on Monday and Tuesday next week due to the extreme heat forecast for those days. 

 

On Wednesday the children will be in school at the normal time.  During the day they will meet 

their new teachers and their school reports will be sent home with them at the end of the day.  

School will finish at the earlier time of 2.15pm. 

 

Sports Day 

There were some adjustments made to our Sports Day this year to allow for the current hot 

weather.  The children all did amazingly well and they should all be very proud of themselves for 

a GREAT effort.  Results of the winning house will be announced next week. 

 

Staff Farewells 

We will sadly be saying goodbye to Mrs Martin at the end of this term.  She has been dedicated 

to helping so many of our Key Stage 2 children and is often seen helping out at after school 

club too! We also bid farewell to Miss Holness, one of our lunchtime controllers, who has been 

amazing over the past few months, even spending some time helping in the school office.   

Finally, Mrs Ajewole will be off to start her maternity leave as she prepares to welcome her little 

one due later in the year.  She has worked tirelessly for our Year 5/6 children over the past few 

years and we all wish her good luck as she begins this next exciting chapter.   

I’m sure you will join with me in wishing them all the best of luck for the future. 

 

Don’t forget - we’re running a holiday club this Summer at GHPS and are now part of the Holiday 

Activities and Food Programme (HAF) – see the flyer later in the newsletter! 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 
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